NMGC COVID-19 Action Plan

12 March 2020

In combination with Canadian and Nova Scotian Health Authorities, we have implemented a plan to deal with the possibility of an escalation of the COVID-19 situation.

Currently, it has not been detected in NS, however basic measures have been put into place. Anybody who has reason to believe they may be infected is to call 811 for instructions. This includes anyone who has recently traveled, or feels unwell, or develops a fever (38C+), and/or cough. Please see http://www.nshealth.ca/coronavirus for current information.

Any member is requested to not visit the club within 14 days of international travel. We are requesting that any member who is positively diagnosed with COVID-19 inform us if they had visited the club within the previous two weeks.

Unless the situation escalates in the Province, there are no further measures required.

Should an escalation occur, we will take our cues from the NS Health Authority. If public meetings are suspended, all group events including shooting matches and regular meetings would be cancelled. Regular shooting activities would be allowed to continue.

If the NS Government imposed a general quarantine, the club would remain closed for the duration.

All changes in the Clubs operations will be communicated by written notice at the club and on email.

-Executive